PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION
Friday, January 13, 2012 at 4:00 pm
City Hall, Council Chambers
301 West 2™ Street
Austin, Texas 78701

Notice of Rescheduled Meeting

Due to scheduling conflicts, the Public Safety Commission Meeting has been

canceled for Monday, January 9, 2012 and rescheduled for Friday, January 13,
2012 in Council Chambers.

For more information on the Public Safety Commission, please contact Austin Police Department Chief of Staff, David Carter at (521) 974-5030.

The City of Austin is committed to compliance with the American with Disabilities Act. Reasonable modifications and equal access to
communications will be provided upon request. Meeting locations are planned with wheelchair access. If requiring Sign Language Interpreters
or alternative formats, please give notice at least 4 days before the meeting date. Please call Lee Davila at the Austin Police Department, at
(512) 974-4711, for additional information; TTY users route through Relay Texas at 711.



